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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 219 removes the requirement for the Governor to appoint members to the State Board of 

Pharmacy using a list of 10 people provided by the Executive Director of the Oklahoma 

Pharmacists Association. Instead, the Governor is authorized by the measure to consider 

recommendations from a statewide organization representing pharmacists, a state chapter of a 

national organization representing pharmacists, or other groups or individuals in the state.  
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